
 

Memorandum 20-053 
TO: MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL  

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  APRIL 22, 2020 

SUBJECT: Ordinance 20-19 Amendment  
 

 

Ordinance 20-19 was introduced on April 13, 2020. It would be appropriate to amend the title to better reflect 
the language being proposed in City Code. 

Recommendation:  Make a motion to amend lines 9 and 10 to read “Authority to close public use areas when 
it’s in the public’s interest to do so.”  

 


